
   

GRAMMY Museum’s Music Revolution Project 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 

 

• How will students be chosen for the GRAMMY Museum’s Music Revolution Project? 

o Students who submit the required application, recommendation letter and 

performance video will be reviewed by the application board. Once these 

semi-finalists are chosen, they will be asked back for a one-on-one interview 

with program directors. 

 

• What is the age range for the GRAMMY Museum’s Music Revolution Project? 

o Students between the ages of 14 – 21 will be able to participate. 

 

• Are students from outside of Kansas City able to participate? 

o For the 2014 program, students are required to live in the greater Kansas 

City area. Subsequent programs will cast a larger demographic range in 

regards to applicants. 

 

• How much will it cost for my student to participate in The GRAMMY Museum’s 

Music Revolution Project? 

o Nothing! The Music Revolution Project is free for students who are chosen to 

participate.  

 

• What are the program dates? 

o The GRAMMY Museum’s Music Revolution Project will take place from June 

16, 2014 to July 11, 2014 with Friday, July 4, 2014 off in observance of 

Independence Day. 

 

• What are the hours my student will need to be at Sprint Center? 

o The program will run Monday through Friday, from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. 

 

• How will my student get to Sprint Center? 

o Students are required to have their own transportation to Sprint Center. 

Parking will be provided for the students. 

 

• Will my student need to bring lunch? 

o Yes. Please have students bring a bagged lunch or money to purchase lunch 

in the area surrounding Sprint Center. 

 


